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August 17, 2021 

ATTN: NV State Board of Health, 
Governor of Nevada 
TMCC President 
UNR President 

RE: NV State Board of Health 
Emergency Meeting Regarding Mandatory Covid Vaccines for NV higher 
eduction. 

I am writing today with a simple statement that we, as life long citizens of Nevada 
are STRONGLY against any mandatory COVID-19 vaccine requirements for 
students. We are not opposed to vaccines or anyones personal medical decisions. 
However, the State of Nevada should not force students to take an experimental 
emergency use medical treatment against their conscience and personal medical 
concerns. This is a decision that must be left to the individual and their doctors. If 
these mandatory vaccines are required, many students will drop classes and move 
to schools with personal freedom of choice or that have distance/online programs. 
This is a move that will undoubtedly severally damage the revenue of the NV 
higher education system and continue to erode out trust in our civic leaders. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Hackbusch 

Reno, NV 


